
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We are rapidly approaching the end of the academic year and there are 
plenty of events planned for the last two weeks. All of the children will 
have had the opportunity to meet their new teachers and visit their new                 
classrooms this week. As a reminder please don’t forget that our school is              
being used as a polling station tomorrow and school will be closed to all 
pupils.  
I hope that you all have a good weekend and fingers crossed that we see 
some sunshine! 

Best Wishes   
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Eco– Committee  
Congratulations to our Eco—Committee who have been 
awarded the prestigious Green Flag for the second year 
running. This is the highest award which symbolises              
excellence in the field of environmental activity. 
Thank you to Miss Hewitt and the Eco-Committee for 
their hard work. 
 
360 Online Safety Mark  
We have been awarded the Online Safety Mark after a 
rigorous assessment visit in school last week. A                   
selection of parents, governors, staff and pupils were            
interviewed; thank you to all who gave their time so 
freely. Well done to Miss Lockett and our Online Safety 
team.  
 
Music Assembly  
There will be a Music Assembly on Thursday 18th July at 2.30pm. Our 
school choir will be performing and our Year Four pupils will be showing 
off their drumming skills.  
 

Reception Graduation and Garden Party  
Our Reception Graduation Ceremony will be held in the school hall on                  
Friday 12th July at 9.00 am, hopefully the weather will be sunny for the 
Garden Party afterwards.  



Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

95% 95% 96% 

96% 96% 96% 95% 

3rd July Sharing of Work Evening 

12th July Reception Class Graduation 
and Garden Party 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Worship 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

2nd September 
2024 

School re-opens 

25th October School closes for half term 

4th November School re-opens 

20th December School closes for Christmas 
holiday 

6th January 
2025 

School re-opens-Spring Term 

14th February School closes for half term 

24th February School re-opens 

11th April School closes for Easter 
holiday 

28th April School re-opens– Summer 
Term 

5th May School closed– Bank Holiday 

23rd May School closes for half term 

9th June School re-opens 

18th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Principal Awards 

YR Rex Cooke 

Y1 Oyinmiebi Biu 
Oliver Murphy 
Kaiden Shaw 
Melissa Syan 

Y2 Amelia Cox 
Jessica Perry 
Willow Whitehouse  

Y3 Aryan Patel 
Gia Sahota 
Poppy-Boe Totney 
Elsie Underhill 
Blake Miskimmin 

Y4 Kolby-Thomas Box 
Anaeyah Nicely 
Brandon Pugh 
Allan Skeldon 
Ethan Jikeme 

Y5 Archie Barton 
Malakya Hallard-Keiten 
Jolie Jones  
Gabriella Lileikyte 
Jorja-Leigh Mullings 

Y6 Ronnie Cooper 
Jackson Junior Gould 
Lewis Hickman 
Cody Palmer 
Brayden Unitt 


